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October 28, 2013 

 
 
  Re: St. John Providence Class Action 

 
Dear St. John Providence Class Members, 
 

Approximately nine months has passed since the Court approved the settlement in 
this matter. As we previously informed you, it appears that most of you have received your 

excess bank reinstatement letter or payment.  
 

If you have still not received a letter or payment but believe that you were eligible for 
reinstatement or payment under the settlement, please contact us to address the situation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

STERLING ATTORNEYS AT LAW, P.C. 

Howard S. Weisel 
Howard S. Weisel 

 


